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National Pilots for the H-Pass Project

Nearing Completion

Hello again INHWE Members! The H-PASS project is nearing the end of its pilot phase

across partner countries, marking key progress in equipping healthcare professionals with

vital  digital  and  transversal  skills  needed  for  modern  healthcare.  The  pilot  has

successfully tested and refined the training program, focusing on bridging technology

and human-centered care.  In  the coming  months,  the  project  will  evaluate  participant

feedback,  enhance  course  materials,  and  adapt  content  to  local  healthcare  systems.

These efforts will prepare H-PASS for broader implementation, aiming to build a resilient,

future-ready  healthcare  workforce  capable  of  navigating  digital  transformation  across

Europe.
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